Appendix C — Public Comments

Paul Barrette

From: Karanjit Singh

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 12:50 PM

To: Town Clerk

Subject: Notice of Meeting - Proposed Zoning By-Law Amendment File No Z.1327.01, Ward No
4

Attention of Planning and Development Council

I am responding to the Proposed Zoming By-Law Amendment at 2135 Dundas Street West - All Seniors Care
Acquusitions Ltd, File No Z.1327.01, Ward No 4

Thanks for providing the residents living beside the proposed construction site this opportunity to voice our
opinions.

What we are concerned about is:

- the height of the buildings which will block sunlight to our homes

- the construction dust which blankets our homes, gardens, decks/furniture, cars and yards with dust/dirt daily
- the construction traffic and noise which prevents us to open windows to let in fresh air.

We have two infants and all the above issues will make it difficult for our family.

Can this building be pushed back to towards the Willian Halton Parway and Hosptal Gate comer? This will
prevent all of the issues mentioned.

Or at least limit the height to two stories which could help speed things up and alleviate some of the concerns.

Thanks,

Karanjit Singh and Family
-Tovell Drive
Oakville ON




